
Climate and the American Pika
You may have heard a little pika calling at you from an alpine boulder-field, or 
you may have seen one scampering over the rocks with a mouthful of  flowers. 
And you may have heard that this “little chief  hare” is threatened by climate 
change. Research Associate Christine Ray from CU-Boulder’s Department of  
Ecology & Evolutionary Biology will explore the nature and conservation 
status of  pikas worldwide, with emphasis on her research of  the local species.
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